
Good Afternoon Families,  

We miss you and hope your family is staying safe and healthy.  We are looking forward to engaging in 
another week of in-home learning and look forward to seeing your scholars at our next community 
meeting.   

Community Meetings  

Our next community meeting for scholars will take place on Wednesday, May 6th. During this time, we 
will launch our next In-Home Learning Expedition Principal’s Challenge, announce the winners of our 
raffle, and celebrate our Academic Aces!  Don’t worry, you still have until Wednesday, May 6th at 
8:00am to submit your entry for the Dream Home Challenge.  In case you forgot- the challenge is to 
design your own dream home! Submit your pictures using the links below (so many great ideas have 
already been shared):  

Kindergarten Dream Homes 

First Grade Dream Homes 

Second Grade Dream Homes 

Third Grade Dream Homes 

Fourth Grade Dream Homes 

Fifth Grade Dream Homes 

 

Community Meeting Logistics  

Next week’s community meetings will take place on Wednesday, May 6th.  Please use the links below to 
access.  The meetings will take place at the same time on a biweekly basis.   

Kindergarten Community Meeting Link – 10:00am-10:30am 

1st Grade Community Meeting Link– 10:35am-11:00am 

2nd grade Community Meeting Link– 12:00pm-12:30pm 

3rd Grade Community Meeting Link– 12:45pm-1:15pm 

4th and 5th Grade Community Meeting Link– 1:30pm-2:00pm 

 

Accessing Hazelwood’s PE, Music and Library In-Home Learning 

Please watch this VIDEO about HOW TO ACCESS Hazelwood's PE, MUSIC, & LIBRARY in-home learning 
lesson activities. 

https://youtu.be/3H4k-HhGS0M 

 



Registration  

Please encourage new neighbors and/or friends to submit their registration for the upcoming 2020-2021 
school year! Each year, we receive staffing based on enrollment, so it’s important to enroll early if 
possible.   

Registration packets and school boundary information can be found on the Renton School District web 
site: Student Registration 

You can also email Hazelwood’s Office Manager, Julie Foster, at Julie.Foster@rentonschools.us - 
Julie  will gladly verify that you live in Hazelwood’s service area, send you a registration packet and assist 
you with the registration process.  

 

Changes to Meal Service    

In order to better serve our families, we are making some changes to our school meal program: 

• Beginning Monday, May 4, we will close some sites that have participation levels of less than 50 
children picking up daily meals. Families will still be able to pick-up meals at any sites near their 
home, including those within one mile of the previous site: (See list of all meal sites here.) 

o Bryn Mawr Elementary site will close: families can pick-up meals nearby at Campbell 
Hill, Lakeridge, or Dimmitt Middle School 

o Nelsen Middle School site will close: families can pick-up meals nearby at Cascade, 
Renton Park or Tiffany Park 

o Renton High School site will close: families can pick-up meals at nearby Sartori 
Elementary 

• Beginning Monday, May 11, we will move from a 5 day/week meal service to a twice per week 
meal service.  

o Meals will only be available Mondays and Wednesdays at all meal sites. 
§ Monday pick-up will include meals for Monday and Tuesday. 
§ Wednesday pick-up will include meals for Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. 

o We will provide grocery bags to make it easier for families to carry multiple-day meal 
packs. Families are also encouraged to bring a backpack or bag to comfortably carry 2-3 
days of meals. 

  

Have a great weekend.  Stay safe and healthy!  

 

Best,  

 

Tracey Tymczyszyn 

Principal 

Hazelwood Elementary School  


